
The City of Toronto is about to embark on a multi-million dollar 
upgrade to Greenwood Park.  Plans being prepared by a 
consultant team include items such as a shade structure over 
the hockey rink and a skating trail. 

Now is the time for all users and Friends of Greenwood Park 
(FROGS) to guide and shape the future vision of the park.  
Participate in the community consultation with Councillor 
Fletcher and make your voice heard. Bring a neighbour!

Tuesday, February 1st
7:00pm
Riverdale United Church
1117 Gerrard Street East (at Leslie)


